
MOCO employees should not be put under a mandatory covid vaccine dictate.  We need to keep our 

great county emergency, firefighters, & police personnel.  If such a mandate is put in place, we will lose 

them to other counties.  Medical decisions should only be made between employees and their 

doctors—certainly not politicians! There are other alternatives in dealing with covid such as testing, 

natural immunity (which is far greater than any of the Covid shots), and Ivermectin (which eradicated 

covid in southern India). On the morning news, they stated that MOCO is one of the most covid 

vaccinated counties in the country. Let’s move on and  also catch up with the rest of the counties in MD 

and get rid of the mask mandate.  
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